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Dear Families, 

 

Every two years the staff at Children at Play recertify in First Aid, CPR, and AED 

training. I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the following 

policies: 

 

• CAP is a peanut and tree nut free environment. We enforce this due to 

possibilities of life-threatening allergies among participants.  

• Please refrain from sending the following snacks that are high 

choking risks: 

o Grapes 

o Popcorn 

o Fruit snacks 

 

Please email respite@childrenatplayeic.org with any questions or concerns 

regarding these safety policies. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Julianna Ulitto  
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